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The additional wear and tear on our city's roads as a result of the impact of Waste
Management vehicles should be considered and associated costs should be calculated into any
future contracts with such agencies.
Attached is some additional context and evidence to such an argument for the city of
Bloomfield Hills, Michigan. It is my hope that such negative impacts to our roadways be
compensated by the vendors we allow to conduct business in this manner.

Kyle Falbo


































